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It was our intention that the AGM of Woore United Charities would be held on 

the 20th November 2020. However, the COVID restrictions at the time 

prevented this from happening in its normal format. Following telephone 

discussions with Trustees it was agreed that the following Christmas payments 

would be made for 2020. 

The Charity accounts for the year to 31st March 2020 show that expenditure had 

exceeded Income by £340 (due to late receipt of land rent of £1,000) 

Unfortunately, our list of pensioner recipients has now reduced from six to 

three. Accordingly, the Trustees agreed to make donations of £50 each to three 

local pensioner residents, £50 to Woore School and £50 to Market Drayton 

Food Bank. 

Summary of Income and Expenditure for the financial year 1/4/20 to 31/3/21 

INCOME…£60    EXPENDITURE:  £400 

The most recent balance sheet is available for inspection and further 

information can be obtained from the Clerk to W.U.C – Mr John Parkes as well 

as on line at the Charity Commissioners. 
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